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Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.5% August: 95.4%

September: 97% September: 97.1%

October: 97.7% October: 93.7%

November: 96.6% November: 96.9%

December: 98.5% December: 88.10%

January: 99.47% January: 97.62%

February: 98.23% February: 96.25%

March: 99.08% March: 98.15%

April: 98.63% April: 90.48%

May: May:



Staff Attendance:
August-81%

September-94%
October-93%
November-96%
December-91%
January-98%
February-88%
March-81%
April-95%

Strengths:

TEACHERS! TEACHERS! TEACHERS!...Our Big Sky & Glendale teachers are AMAZING!

Concerns/Needs:

The Big Sky & Glendale teachers are working to complete the year-end strong and have
begun planning, purchasing, and preparing for next school year.

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show

Greetings from Glendale,
April was a very busy test month for the students. The 3rd through 8th graders

completed the SBAC ELA and math portion of the test. All students participated in the year end
writing assessment and showed their exceptional writing
skills. On a 6 point scale, with 4-6 being proficient to
advanced, the 4th through 8th graders scored between a
4.2 to a 5.9.

We had our regular monthly visits from Mrs.
Shea, the GNP rangers, and counseling with Mrs.
Hall-Reagan. All visitors had wonderful lessons but I
think the highlight of the month was viewing the eclipse.

We have two graduates this year, Jolene Wipf
and Tim Wipf. The graduation ceremony will take place
on Wednesday May 22nd @ 12:45. If possible, we
would love to have you attend the ceremony.

Thank you for all your support!

Your partner in education,
Cindy Show
Glendale teacher



Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Racine

During the month of April, the students at Big Sky colony have been very busy. We have
completed our SBAC testing and are gearing up for both the Writing Assessment and the final
AimsWeb testing of the year.

In order to bring some spring colors into the classroom we have completed a few
different art projects. This includes a tissue paper flower bouquet, a watercolor painting of many
different colored flowers, and an acrylic painting of some birds. The students have really
enjoyed the painting they have done!

The students continue to work on becoming more proficient typists through an animal
research project they have recently started in small groups. Science has consisted of some
small experiments involving gravity and air pressure. With the weather warming up, we are
looking forward to spending some time outside learning and playing new PE games.

Our eighth graders are looking forward to their graduation on May 22nd at 2:15 p.m. and
would like to extend an invitation for you to attend. We are gearing up and planning a small
ceremony with a little bit of entertainment.




